

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

May 24, 2018

Chair and Members of the Corporate Services Committee

Re: Covent Garden Market

I believe that there is opportunity for improvement for the delivery of goods and collection of garbage at the Covent Garden Market, and that the expertise of the City of London's Facilities staff would be very helpful in identifying where improvements could be made.

I therefore respectfully request that the following recommendation be supported:

"That representatives of the Covent Garden Market BE INVITED to work with the City of London's Facilities staff to investigate possible improvements to access points and procedures for garbage collection and the delivery of goods at the Covent Garden Market."

Respectfully submitted,

Jared Zaifman Councillor, Ward 14